
The	Margaretta	Township	Trustees	met	in	regular	session	on	June	2,	2016	at	7	p.m.																																																																																																																									
Present	were	Mr.	Bias,	Mr.	Riesterer	and	Mr.	Pooch.																																																																																																		
Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	approve	the	minutes	from	the	May	19,	
2016	meeting,	as	presented	by	Fiscal	Officer	Mary	Ann	Lindsley.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																																						
Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	approve	and	sign	warrants	#15199-15227	
and	efts	that	were	submitted	by	the	Fiscal	Officer	for	payment.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																																					
Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	accept	the	financial	reports	that	were	
submitted	by	the	Fiscal	Officer.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

Mr.	Jim	Neill	gave	a	Road/Cemetery	Report.																																																																																					
There	was	a	discussion	on	the	new	truck	purchase	and	the	equipment	ordered.																																																																																																																																			
Jim	said	that	Harts	Tree	Service	is	finishing	up	at	the	Cemetery.		He	is	getting	a	quote	on	
removing	stumps.																																																																																																																																							
Jim	also	mentioned	that	the	scattering	garden	is	ready	and	there	is	someone	who	has	
requested	using	it.	

Chief	Johnson	gave	his	Fire	Department	report.																																																																																				
There	was	a	discussion	on	posting	the	Lieutenant	position.																																																																													
Chief	said	we	are	in	need	of	new	fire	hose.		He	will	check	into	it.																																																			
Chief	gave	an	update	on	the	cot	purchase.																																																																																																							
Also	the	radio	system	was	discussed.																																																																																																												
Chief	discussed	getting	flares	for	traffic	control.	

Zoning	report	from	Tom	Johnson-	He	has	sent	out	letters	for	mowing	and	scrap	vehicles.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	enter	into	an	agreement	with	
Maintenance	Systems	of	Northern	Ohio	for	seal	coating	of	parking	lots	on	South	Ave.	for	
a	cost	of	$1480.		Vote:			all	ayes.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	purchase	3	cases	(30)	of	ICSS	Finished	
Flares	plus	2	extras	from	South	Shore	Distribution	for	a	cost	of	$1470.		Vote:	all	ayes.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	purchase	netting	for	over	the	backstops	
at	the	parks	for	$2145/per	field	for	3	fields.		For	a	total	cost	of	$6435	from	Fremont	
Fence.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	adjourn.		Vote:	all	ayes.																																													
The	meeting	adjourned	at	9	p.m.	

	



	 	 	

	


